
Beware of telephone fraudsters 
claiming to be from HMRC 
Residents across Warwickshire should beware of phone calls from fraudsters claiming to be HMRC, warns 
Warwickshire County Council?s Trading Standards Service. 

Please click on the following link to see more information from Warwickshire Trading Standards: 

Scam HMRC Telephone Calls 

Read more 

 

http://news.warwickshire.gov.uk/blog/2018/07/30/scam-hmrc-telephone-calls-on-the-rise-warn-trading-standards/
https://www.warwickshire.police.uk/50013

